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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 12:16 PM
To: Sorntheng
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Soley, 

Reid (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Moermond, 
Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 2022 Stillwater Avenue 

Mr. Theng, 
The plans submitted were approved; therefore, the recommendation to the City Council on April 8 at 3:30 will be to 
grant 180 days for the repair of the structure.  If you do not wish to submit additional testimony, no action is needed.  If 
you do, you can sent written testimony to councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651-266-6805. 
 
A making finding resolution will go before a Legislative Hearing scheduled for October 13, 2020 at 10 a.m. at which 
owners, interested parties and Department of Safety and Inspection staff will present information on the current 
building conditions and progress toward abatement of the dangerous/nuisance conditions and the resulting findings will 
be presented to the City Council at a public hearing on October 28.  New letter will be sent before that time. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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